
 

Parent Notification System 
 

Stay connected during an emergency or during times of school 

closings.  The Township of Franklin Public Schools uses the School 

Messenger program to send recorded messages to parents/guardians 

regarding inclement weather school closings, delayed openings, 

information during school emergencies, and notifications of 

upcoming school events. 

You have the option to add additional telephone numbers to receive 

text message alerts other than the primary phone number used to 

register your child within the school district. 

To receive text messages, complete the following task: From the cell 

phone that you wish to receive text messages, text “Y” or “Yes” or 

“Optin” to 68453. 

Note: The Township of Franklin Public Schools does not charge you for 

this service nor does the district pay for any charges that you may 

receive from your wireless carrier for receiving text messages.  Please 

check with your wireless carrier for any potential charges. 


